
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2, 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Alderman Hess-Mahan, 

 

At this time we would like to withdraw our petition without prejudice for a 

retaining wall in the front setback since we would like to have the opportunity to 

accommodate some of the committee's concerns for the height of the wall and re-design it 

to a lesser height (8-9 feet) to be less intrusive to the neighborhood and address the height 

concerns the committee had.  

 

We would appreciate the opportunity to come again in front of the committee in 

January with plans that will hopefully be easier for the committee to approve. 

 

 

Thanks for your assistance, 

 

 

 

 

Nitzan and Zion Yehoshua 

 

 

 


